
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 12/15/2017 5:26:16 PM
Subject: Re: Florence Energy Forum

Ok
 

Sent using OWA for iPhone 

From: Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent: Friday, December 15, 2017 4:32:34 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: RE: Florence Energy Forum 
 
I’ve let him know I won’t be there.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 
From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Tuesday, December 12, 2017 8:56 AM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll 
Subject: Re: Florence Energy Forum
 
​Your call. It's a low priority for us.

From: Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent: Tuesday, December 12, 2017 8:53 AM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: FW: Florence Energy Forum 
 
Please let me know if you would like for me to attend.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 
From: Tim A. Page [mailto:tpage@consumerenergyalliance.org] 
 
Sent: Monday, December 11, 2017 5:07 PM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Subject: Florence Energy Forum
Good Afternoon Catherine,
 
Hope you are doing well! I just wanted to flag our event for you. We are doing an Energy Forum in Florence 
next Monday.The federal government this week is making a major announcement about its plans for access to 
American offshore energy resources. This decision, which is expected tomorrow (Tuesday), has major 
implications for South Carolina, and we are pleased to extend an invitation for you to join us next week when 
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senior leadership from the U.S. Interior Department comes to Florence to discuss this important announcement. 
We hope that the Lt. Governor and/or staff can be in attendance!!
 
Please see below for the official invite.
 
 
​
 

You're Invited! 
Atlantic Energy Forum – South Carolina

NEW DATE: Monday, December 18, 2017
 2:30 pm – 3:30 pm

Florence Civic Center
Room 108/109 MR

3300 W. Radio Drive
Florence, South Carolina 29501

Click HERE to RSVP.

Please join us for a forum where Acting Assistant Interior Secretary for Land and Minerals Management Kate 
MacGregor and others will discuss federal efforts now underway to develop a new national offshore energy leasing 
program that could include the Atlantic, and implications for South Carolina’s economy, jobs, and energy security.

 
 Hosted and Moderated by Consumer Energy Alliance

Additional event details to be announced in the coming days.
Due to capacity constraints, an RSVP is necessary to gain admittance to this event.

For more information on this event, please contact Kristi Parrott atKParrott@ConsumerEnergyAlliance.org.
 ​
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Tim Page
Executive Director- Southeast
Consumer Energy Alliance
828-781-3218
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